
Telephones 

A reminder that our telephone line 01670 

760282 is not working.  Please use the 

alternative number 01670 761617 until 

our new system is installed. You will not 

be able to leave a message but the line 

works! 

 

 

Early Years 

During the winter months we have lots of wet 

windy and cold weather.  However, the bad 

weather does not stop us from playing outside 

and of course that means we get wet and 

often dirty!. 

For this reason we ask that everybody has a 

change of clothes in school at all times 

particularly joggers, undies, socks etc. 

Can we also ask that if your child is changed to 

come home in clothes borrowed from school 

that you return them please.  We used to have 

a good supply but now we have no spare 

clothes at all. 

Therefore if anyone has spare clothes they no 

longer need/fit we would be very grateful for 

any donations! 

25th January 2019 

 

 

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 
 

 

 

  
 
  
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Headlice 

Please continue to check your child’s hair 

every night.   We have had a couple of 

cases reported lately and we really need 

to get on top of this straight away. 

Thank you for your co-operation 


